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Proposed brooklands farm development in Whitstable

fiona Lovelock |

Fri 4/26/2024 3:02 PM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Hello ,
| am writing to express my opposition to the plans to build 1400 homes at the site of Brooklands Farm,
South Street Whitstable .

There is already significant overdevelopment in the area with no corresponding investment in additional
infrastructure - such as hospitals , doctors surgery's , schools, roads and drainage / water treatment .

Why are all these additional homes needed ? It stinks of greed and profit rather than meeting the needs
of local people and considering the environment and functionality of local infrastructure .

House building in recent years is ruining east Kent . Roads are congested , the sea and rivers are polluted
with sewage discharge, flood alerts are frequent due to increased ground water run off ( exacerbated by
local over development ) and it's impossible to see a doctor or get a hospital referral within a reasonable
timeframe .

Your planning proposals are worsening the situation and | wholeheartedly object to them .
Kind regards

Fiona Lovelock
Sent from my iPhone
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